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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Invitation to attend BD CORRIDOR's YEAR-END ASSESSMENT AND 2023 PLANNING
WORKSHOP
1 message

Biodiversity Corridor <bdcorridorproject@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 19, 2022 at 1:48 PM
Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Greetings from the BD Corridor Project!

The BD Corridor National Project Management Unit (NPMU) is organizing its YEAR-END ASSESSMENT AND 2023 PLANNING
WORKSHOP to be held on 15 - 16 November 2022, venue to be announced.

As an important partner of the Project, we would like to invite you to attend the above-mentioned workshop. Kindly see attached
unsigned invitation letter and activity design (as advance copy) for more details on the event. We will send signed copies as soon
as available.

Thank you very much!

BIODIVERSITY CORRIDOR PROJECT
Integrated Approach in the Management of Major Biodiversity Corridors in the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Biodiversity Management Bureau

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
1100 Diliman Quezon City, Philippines
Direct line: +(63 2) 8294-4082
Telephone: +(63 2) 8924-6031-35 loc. 248
Email: bdcorridorproject@gmail.com

2 attachments

[Activity Design] 15-18Nov Year-End-Assessment-and-2023-Planning-Workshop.pdf

311K

Memo CPDs YEAP_unsigned.pdf

247K
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